
TERM 2 I FRIDAY 10 MAY
2019

Copyright Thomas Hassall Anglican College. All Rights Reserved. 125 Kingsford Smith Ave, Middleton Grange NSW 2171 Page 1 of 4

https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/file/img0361jpg
https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/file/img0353jpg
https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/bulletin-article/18698/43/27/662/18791#dexp-carousel
https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/bulletin-article/18698/43/27/662/18791#dexp-carousel


Copyright Thomas Hassall Anglican College. All Rights Reserved. 125 Kingsford Smith Ave, Middleton Grange NSW 2171 Page 2 of 4

https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/file/img0354jpg
https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/file/img0357jpg
https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/file/img0359jpg


JAPANESE SISTER SCHOOL VISIT
We are excitedly looking forward to a visit from our Japanese Sister Schools -
Takayamamura Junior High School from Gunma Prefecture.

We are still seeking families who are interested in hosting students from Takyamamura Junior
High School.  Hosting students will provide your family with an amazing intercultural experience.
We have always had such positive feedback from College families who have hosted and it is a
vital part of our Japanese language program within the College community. The Japanese
students are here to experience Australian culture and our style of family life, as well as expand
their grasp of the English language.

Takayamumura Junior High School will stay with us from Friday 2 August to Tuesday 6 August. As
the students are of a younger age (Years 7 – 9), we are asking for two students to be hosted by
each family.

Anyone who is interested can come and pick up a form from Mrs Byrne or Miss Raft in the P Block
Staffroom or from the front office and join in the fun. If you have any questions, please contact
Mrs Byrne at fbyrne@thac.nsw.edu.au
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